Notes of the Canal Volunteers Meeting on the 16th September 2013 at the Cavalier

Present: Joy Squires, George Squires, Matt Jenkins, Ivan Smith, K Moller, Alan Gordon, David Ritchie, Adam Scott, Zoe Whitelaw, Alan Sumnall (CRT); Peter Adams (Worcester Community Housing)

Apologies: Deborah Merrick (City Council); Phil Peglar; Paul Brohan; Meg Brohan; Suzanne Byrne(CRT), Clare Harker

- 1. We discussed the constitution that Ivan Smith, Adam Scott, Clare Harker and David Ritchie had drafted.
- 2. We discussed the need for a website, twitter and facebook accounts to publicise the work of the Group. Matt Jenkins volunteered to progress this.
- 3. We confirmed arrangements for the litter pick on 26th October. 10.30am at Lansdowne Park.
- **4.** Joy and Adam were reminded about the need for more dog waste bins near Spring Gardens and Dent Close and more litter bins along the canal.

Actions:

- Joy to make amendments to Constitution and circulate with appeal for volunteers to fill Committee positions at next meeting
- 2. Matt to progress website, twitter and facebook
- 3. Joy/Adam/to see about additional dog waste bins and litter bins URGENT!
- 4. Date of next meeting: **13th November 2013** at 19:00 in the Cavalier